Greetings - | think summer has arrived. I'm not going to complain about the heat as we
have all been waiting for it. We could all work on our tan if we only dared take off a layer
or two to expose bare skin. Oh well - I've heard pale is in this year. I've received the
invite from my friend Anita to again head up toward the lake in Wisc. and see if the loon
and eagles remember us. Plan to leave Fri and come back Mon. Seems like it has been
rather busy so will be nice to spend a couple of days doing nothing and then resting
afterward.

Remember - Wed. June 21, 11:30 the invite is out from Dave & Bev to come share some
killer beans and pork with them. They say they have table service so just bring a dish or
something to share - you know the routine. Dunlavy @2895 Bluffton Road, Decorah, is
the location. A beautiful location, delicious food to enjoy and special people to share a
few hours with. Try it - | think you'll like it. Hope to see you there.

Sonja



